
  

 

January 2025 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
On Friday 14th February, we will be supporting the wonderful work of the Midlands Air 
Ambulance by joining in their ‘Wear it Red’ fundraising campaign.   
 
Staff and children will be having a non-uniform day and can wear something red for a 
suggested donation of £1.   
 
Thank you for all your support of the various fundraising events we have through the year. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 

  
Mrs R Keen 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


